
:'eb. l.ti, 19oe 

/ear Norm..n; 

In looking thrnugh my files the other day I ran acroes your letter concerning 

the receipt of our frequency check for Oct.28th.I'm terribly sorry for the 

delay as I know how you fellows like to receive your letter of confirmation. 

I trust that this not to late to be of value to you. 

Your recipt of KODI on the above date and at the above time (1:55 to210 

is correct as that is our regular Freq. check time and date. 

orry for the delay and I hope that this Squares things for you. 

Your s r 

Hal B wen 

hief -:nbineer KODI 
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